
 
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The LCC Nursing Students in cooperation with the NM Public 

Health Department, San Miguel County will be providing free flu 

shots to healthy adults over the age of 18. 

Location: Allied Health Lobby 

Date: November 9, 2015 

Time: 10:00am - 1:00pm 

http://intranet/logo/images/DOH_RGB_72dpi.jpg

